
FC77. REFERRAL FROM ECONOMIC STRATEGY AND DEVELOPMENT – 29
NOVEMBER 2011

There was submitted (circulated) (a) Report by the Director of Development Services,
and (b) Report by the Director of Development Services submitted to the meeting of
the  Economic  Strategy  and  Development  Committee  on  29  November  2011.   The
former Report referred a proposal to introduce free car parking over the Christmas
period, to Council for consideration.

AGREED to introduce free car parking, from 9 December 2011 for a four week period
to 6 January 2012, in all Council run pay and display car parks.


